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Wembley Primary School 
Newsletter No. 28 – 9 September 2015 

32 St Leonards Ave, Yarraville 
Ph: 9314 7054 Fax: 9314 9302 
Email: wembley.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 
Upcoming dates: 
 
Friday 11 September 
Years 3 & 4 Musical Performance 
2:15pm in the Hall 
Parents Welcome 
 
Thursday 17 September 
Free Dress Day – Gold Coin Donation 
 
School Disco 
Prep-Year 2: 5pm-6pm 
Year 3-Year 6: 6:30pm-7:30pm 
 
Friday 18 September 
Last Day Term 3 
Assembly 2:00pm 
Dismissal 2:15pm 
 
Monday 5 October 
First Day Term 4 
 

Out of School Hours Care 
Program Number: 9314 9358 

Prep-Year 2 Musical Soiree 
All Prep, Year 1 and Year 2 classes performed for 
their parents and grandparents last Friday 
afternoon. The children sang beautifully and 
entertained their audience with songs and actions 
that they have learnt this year. Thank you to all of 
the parents who were able to come along and 
watch the performance. There was a happy buzz in 
the gym and the children all enjoyed being able to 
perform some of their favourite songs. 
This Friday (September 11) the students in Years 
3 & 4 and the School Choir will be performing for 
their parents in the gym at 2.15-3.15pm. 
Thanks are expressed to Gina Tan, Music Teacher 
for her work in preparing the students for their 
performances. 
 
Musica Viva-Shrewd Brass 
The students were introduced to members of the 
brass family this week with an exciting and 
interactive performance from a group of musicians 
from Musica Viva. This was one of the groups of 
visiting musical performances that the children at 
Wembley have been fortunate enough to 
experience this term. 
 
SPELD-Dyslexia Presentation 
Many parents joined with the teachers this 
afternoon for a presentation by Claire Carmody, 
CEO SPELD. Claire’s presentation was informative 
and engaging and outlined the various supports 
that are available for students with specific 
learning difficulties and dyslexia, through SPELD.  
If you require any additional information on 
Claire’s presentation or contact numbers for  
SPELD please contact Annmaree Jones or Cathy 
Harrison at school. 

1:1 Laptop Program 
Lease Payment Dates for 

2015 
 

Monday 13 July 

Monday 5 October 

 
Payment for Term 3 is now 

overdue. 

From the Principals 

Wembley PS Mission 
‘empower all students to learn 
at high levels to become 
successful, independent, 
lifelong learners’ 



Friday Assembly cancelled this week 
Due to the Years 3 & 4 Soiree this Friday afternoon there will be no Friday afternoon 
assembly. The final Friday assembly for the term will be held on Friday 18 
September at 2pm and students will be dismissed for the term holidays at 2.15pm. 
Parents are invited to attend this final assembly for the term. 
 
Canteen-Footy Lunch 
The canteen will be having a special ‘Footy Lunch’ day on Thursday 17 September.  
There will be no other lunch orders available on this day so if children have not 
ordered a special Footy Lunch they will need to bring lunch form home on this day. 
This also will be the last day that canteen will be open for the term. There will be no 
canteen sales for recess or lunch orders on the last day of term, Friday 18 
September. 
 
End of Term 
Parents are reminded that school will dismiss for the term holidays on Friday 18 
September at 2.15pm. The Out of School Hours Care Program will be operating from 
2.15pm on this day. 
 
National eSmart Week 
 This week is the first ever National eSmart Week.  This initiative, developed by The 
Alannah and Madeline Foundation, will run between 7 and 11 September, and its aim 
is to tackle the issue of cyberbullying, promote digital literacy, and address the 
alarming statistic that one in five young Australians suffer from cyberbullying.  
The internet is a wonderful way for people to learn, create and stay connected, 
however, we must all be aware of the dangers also. 
Wembley Primary School is in the process of attaining our eSmart accreditation.  Our 
Cybersafety Curriculum is designed to increase digital literacy, resilience and the 
safety of our students, leading to more positive experiences for all. 
Teachers will continue to deliver the Cybersafety Curriculum across the school, but 
we also ask that parents speak with their children about staying safe online. 
Resources for parents can be found at:   
https://www.esafety.gov.au/esafety-information 
Ang Petridis 
Digital Learning Leader 
 

1:1 MacBook Program 2016 New Orders 
This is a reminder that the final date for MacBook orders for 2016 is next Friday 18 
September.  The form must be accompanied with the deposit in order to secure a 
device.   
  
1:1 MacBook Program 2016 Devices Re-entering the Program 
Families wishing to re-renter a sibling’s device into the program for 2016 will need to 
fill in the insurance form which can be found on the school’s website or at the office, 
prior to the end of Term Four.  This will include a  payment of $231 and will ensure 
the device is insured over the school holiday period. 
 
Ang Petridis 
Digital Learning Leader 



Are you plugged into WAG? 
 

WAG has a Web Site and a Facebook page. Make sure you are in the 
know! 

 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Wembley-Action-Group/939921876058265 
 
http://wembleyactiongroup.com.au/home/ 

 
Free Dress Day 
The Junior School Council will be holding a free dress day on the last Thursday of 
term, Thursday September 17 (same day as the Disco). This day will be held to 
support State Schools Relief, which is a not for profit organization that provides 
school uniforms and shoes to students in need. Students are asked to wear their 
football gear or sports uniforms and donate a gold coin to this worthwhile cause. 
 
Friday Assembly 
Due to the Soirees that are planned for the next two Friday afternoons there will be 
no Friday afternoon assembly. The final Friday assembly for the term will be held on 
Friday 18 September at 2pm and students will be dismissed for the term holidays at 
2.15pm. Parents are invited to attend this final assembly for the term. 
Canteen 
The canteen will be having a special ‘Footy Lunch’ day on Thursday 17 September. 
Order forms are included in the newsletter today and are also available from the 
office. Completed orders can be placed in the lunch baskets and they will be 
processed through the canteen. This will be the last day that canteen will be open for 
the term. There will be no canteen sales for recess or lunch orders on the last day of 
term, Friday 18 September. 
 
Creative Exposures – Family Photo Pack delay in processing payments 
We have been advised that the Credit Card payments for the Family Photo Packs 
were delayed in processing. 
These payments have now gone through and will reflect on your next statement. 
Creative Exposures apologises for any inconvenience caused, and if anyone wants to 
discuss this matter to contact Greg on 9352-6675. 
  
Woolworths Earn & Learn Program 
As you know, our school has been participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn 
program. The program has now finished for this year, so a big thanks to everyone 
who supported our school. We're now at the important stage of the program where 
the Sticker Sheets are collected and lodged as our Earn & Learn claim. We will then 
be able to get new educational equipment for our school. The more we collect, the 
more we can redeem. So this week, please send in your Woolworths Earn & Learn 
Sticker Sheets and any loose Earn & Learn stickers you may have. Remember to 
check your handbag, the car glove box or they maybe stuck on the fridge. Every little 
bit helps. Thanks again for all your support! 
 



Junior School Council Profiles 
 
Hi I’m Lottie and I am a School Captain. I like being on the Junior School Council 
because you can bring forth other people’s suggestions and watch them happen. I 
enjoy reading, writing and talking to my friends. I love being on Junior School 
Council to make the school an even better school. 
 
Hi I’m Isaac Sontag from 1E.  
I’m on the Junior school Council. 
I make the school look better. 
My favourite subject is maths and writing. 
My favourite thing to do at home is play the piano. 
I’m six years old and my birthday is the 1st of October. 
 
Excess School Uniforms 
We are currently clearing excess Uniform stock at reduced prices via the Office. 
Please see below for available items: 
T-Shirts    Sizes  4, 10 & 16 
S/S Polo White   Sizes  4, 6, 14 & 16 
S/S Polo Navy  Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10 & 16 
L/S Polo White  Sizes 4, 14 & 16 
L/S Polo Navy  Sizes 8, 10, 14 & 16 
Baseball Jacket  Sizes 4, 8 & 16 
Hooded Windcheater Size 4 
Bootleg Pants  Sizes 4, 8, 12, 14 & 16 
Straight Leg Pants  Sizes 4, 8, 12, 14 & 16 
Baggy Shorts  Sizes 4, 6, 12 & 16 
Skorts   Sizes 4, 6, 8 & 12 
Gingham Dress  Sizes 4, 6, 8 & 12 
 
Discontinued items: 
 
Rugby Jumper  Sizes 4 & 16 
Culottes   Sizes 4, 8, 10, 12, 14 & 16 
Cargo Pants   Sizes 12, 14 & 16 
Baggy Shorts  Size 18 
 
Announcement
During the September school holidays the Yarraville Family Dental Clinic 8/116 
Gamon Street, Yarraville is offering free check-ups to all school-aged children in the 
City of Maribyrnong and the 
City of Hobsons Bay areas. Most treatment is covered at no-out-of-pocket cost if you 
have private 
health insurance, or you qualify for the Child Dental Benefits Schedule (CDBS). 
Appointments are 
available between Monday 21 September and Saturday 3 October inclusive. 
Inquiries/bookings: 
8354-7618. yarravilledental@gmail.com 



Year 2 and Year 4 Camps –Term 4 
Students in Years 2 & 4 are looking forward to their camps that have been booked 
for Term 4. Parents will have received letters advising them of the camp venues, 
costs and dates of the proposed camps.  
The Year 2 students will be going to Cottage By the Sea, Queenscliff in early October, 
at the beginning of Term 4. 
 The Year 4 students are booked into CYC, The Island at Phillip Island from 
Wednesday 25 to Friday 27 November.  
Camps are an important and exciting part of the curriculum and it is expected that 
all students are able to participate in the Camping Program at Wembley. If parents 
need to organize a payment plan in order to budget for the camps please contact 
Mandy or Rosie in the office and they will help you with this. 
 

Maribyrnong Young Writer’s Competition 
Young writers of Maribyrnong, get your short story ready to enter the Maribyrnong 
Young Writers competition. The competition has three categories with cash prizes 
and book vouchers for winners and highly commended stories. 
 
Entries open 14 September – 9 October and winners will be announced in November: 
  
Category 1 – Prep to Grade 1 (Maximum 500 words) Prize $60 cash and a book 
voucher 
Category 2 – Grades 2 – 3 (Maximum 500 words) Prize $80 cash and a book voucher 
Category 3 – Grades 4 – 6 (Maximum 750 words) Prize $100 cash and a book voucher 
Highly commended – in addition to category winners, some entries may be selected 
for additional book voucher prizes. 
Entry forms are available online at Maribyrnong Library Service. 
 

YMCA School Holiday Program – Book now! 
The YMCA will be running Spring School Holiday Program in RecWest Footscray, 
offering heaps of awesome activities, including Dizzy’s Castle, Craftpower Woodworks, 
Lizzy Lizard’s and more!  
For full details and to book, visit: www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au. 

 
 





Thanks!!(

FAMILY'FUN'DAY'PREPARATIONS'

1B,'1A,'3C,'Prep'A'parents'–'and'anyone'else'interested'in'

donating'

' ' ' ' ' '''

(
(
Families(of(1B,(1A,(3C(and(Prep(A(are(involved(in(delivering(a(better(than(ever(Glamour(tent(for(the(
family(fun(day.(We(will(be(painting(nails,(styling(and(colouring(hair,(tattooing(and(having(fun(with(a(
photo(booth.(
(
It(is(time(we(got(a(little(organized(for(the(family(fun(day(on(the(14th(of(November.(
We(need(a(little(help(from(all(you(beautiful(people(to(get(things(going.((
(
DONATIONS(REQUIRED(
(
What'we'are'after…'

1 Firstly'ensure'you'have'an'hour'or'two'to'assist'on'the'14th'(formal(roster(to(be(
completed(later).(Volunteer(your(time(on(the(day!(–(this(is(for(1B/1A/3C/Prep(A(families(
only(

2 Photo'booth?'Any(one(know(anyone(that(can(donate(or(get(us(access(to(a(very(cheap(official(
photo(booth(for(the(day?(Otherwise(we(will(set(up(an(ipad(driven(one(ourselves(

3 Nail'polishes'or'nail'stickers/art'–'we(would(love(your(donations.(Anything(in(a(nice(
colour,(or(sparkle.(New(or(used.(Please(note(it(can(be(a(used(colour/s(from(your(cupboard,(
but(please(ensure(it(still(works/flows(nicely/has(a(good(brush/appears(hygienic.(

4 Hair'products'–(a(can(of(really(good(hair(spray,(coloured'or'glitter'hair'spray,(hair(ties(–(
especially(the(coloured(spray(pretty(please.(It(can(be(a(used(product,(however(please(ensure(
it(is(hygienic,(still(works(and(there(is(plenty(left.(

5 Money'donations'–(particularly(if(you(feel(that(you(are(unable(to(contribute(on(the(14th(or(
unable(to(buy(or(donate(the(above,(we(would(really(appreciate(any(monetary(donations(to(
contribute(towards(the(cost(of(supplying(the(stall.(As(well(as(supplying(any(gaps(in(the(
products(above(and(the(tattoo(products,(we(will(be(purchasing(equipment((printers,(paper,(
ink(and(apps(for(the(ipads(etc)(for(our(photo(booth.(Again(this(is(for(1B/1A/3C/Prep(A(
families(only(
Donations'will'be'given'a'receipt'from'the'school'and'may'be'tax'deductible.'

'

Items'1'and'5'are'purely'a'request'for'families'in'the'allocated'classes,'but'requests'2X4'can'be'

anyone'who'has'desire'to'help'out.'The'more'you'give,'the'better'our'stall'will'be'and'it’s'

potential'to'make'money'for'the'school!'Coloured(or(glittered(hair(spray(is(what(we(would(
ideally(love(the(most(of!!!!!!!(As(that(will(be(highly(desired(by(the(kiddies(–(as(well(as(any(form(of(
nail(stickers/nail(art!
!
Where'to'donate…'

(
We(have(set(up(a(donations(box(near(the(office(clearly(marked(for(the(Glamour(tent.(
(
Monetary(donations(can(be(made(at(the(office(using(the(slip(below(–(or(using(a(clearly(
marked(envelope(Family(fun(day(–(Glamour(tent.(
(

THANK'YOU(so(much(for(your(assistance!(Any(queries(can(be(directed(to((
Catherine(Bain(at(stevencath@optusnet.com.au,(0418(529(579,(or(your(class(representative(
Steph(Speedie(( stephspeedie@live.com((Prep(A(
Mandy(Golding( mandygolding11@gmail.com(1A(



BIGGEST Wembley Family Fun Day EVER 
 

• Saturday, 14th of November, 10 – 3pm 
• Make contact with your Class Rep to discuss what you will be doing at the 

WFFD! 
• Monies raised on the day will go towards School ground improvements and 

new playground equipment. 
 

Tim at Digital Media Creations has kindly donated his services to put together a  
Facebook Page and a Web site for our up and coming Wembley Family Fun Day. 
Log on to be in the know! 
  
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Wembley-Action-Group/939921876058265 
  
http://wembleyactiongroup.com.au/home/ 

 

Want a bigger role in delivering the WFFD? Contact us at wembleyactiongroup@gmail.com 

 

Wembley Action Group, 2015 Calendar 

 

Sat     Saturday November 14: Wembley Family Fun Day (WFFD)   

10am - 3pm 

Every Friday morning @ 9am K team publishing Children's writing in the BER 
building. 

All welcome every week. 

Many opportunities to help this year. 

Stay in touch with your Class Rep for more details. 



[1]
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PREP A  

PREP B Zack Park-Nicoll-Clark-for his efforts in forming his letters in 
handwriting. Well done Zack! 

PREP C  

PREP D  

PREP E Stevie-Grace Bakos-for displaying resilience in the classroom. 
Taylor Kelly-for showing persistence when writing words. 

PREP F Amilia Glamcevski-for consistently displaying the Wembley values of 
Respect and Cooperation. 

1A  

1B  

1C  

1D  

1E  

2A  

2B Alex Malelis-for showing respect to his teachers and peers. 

2C  

2D  
!



3A  

3B Sheamas Duffield-for his effort, persistence and accuracy with his 
visualisations. 

3C  

3D Austin Zukowski-Gilbert-for impressing Miss McClue with his recent 
improvements in his homework. 

3/4A  

4A Ryan Bleakley-for consistent inquistive questioning to better understand 
what he is learning. 

4B  

4C  

5A Degan Sanders-for fabulous expressive and fluent reading. 

5B Kayla Ciavarella-for always doing her best in class and demonstrating 
the school’s values. 
Olivia McGuire-for being a good friend and listening attentively in class. 

5C Archie Day-for his improved effort and focus. Keep it up Archie! 
Isabella Martin-for her positive nature and willingness to give anything a 
go. 

6A April Nguyen-for writing a brilliant explanation text on ‘Earthquakes’. 

6B Guinevere Huang-for always trying her hardest and putting in 100% 
effort to her work. 
Kostas Voutianitis-for improved effort both in class and in his homework. 
Well done and keep it up! 

6C Alyssa Macris-for excellent use of topic sentences and writing craft in 
her explanation text!! 
Harrison Brownlie-for excellent research into tsunamis to produce a 
detailed explanation text. Well done! 

!



Divisional Athletics 2015: 

Congratulations to all of the children who competed in the Divisional Athletics on 
Tuesday 8 September at Keilor Park Athletics Track. It was a very cold and windy 
day, but all children participated with enthusiasm, dedication and displayed 
excellent sportsmanship. 

The following children either won their event or came second in their event and will 
proceed onto the Western Regional Athletics Carnival on Tuesday 13 October. 

We would like to wish all of these children the best of luck for next term. 

9/10 Boys Relay:  Hunter Graham, Rook Barry, Oliver Prussner & Troy Hezel 

11 Boys Relay: Kobe Cikala, Ethan Formosa, Ryan Bleakley & Cooper Cavallo 

12/13 Boys Relay: Will Duncan, Luke Blake, James Anthony & Daniel Americo 

Cooper Cavallo High Jump, Triple Jump & Relay 

Degan Sanders High Jump 

Troy Hezel Hurdles, Long Jump & Relay 

Brooklyn Bellin Triple Jump 

Josh Attard Shot Put & Discus 

Ryan Bleakley Hurdles & Relay 

Kobe CIkala Long Jump & Relay 

Romi Bali Discus 

Hudson Schultz 1500M 

James Anthony 800M & Relay 

Rook Barry 100M, 200M & Relay 

Daniel Americo 100M, Long Jump & Relay 

Coco Symons Long Jump 

Kiera Cordner Hurdles 

Carrell Barwick Discus 

Aaliyah Coppins Long Jump & Triple Jump 

Kayla Ciavarella Triple Jump 

An apology for omitting Jessica Edgar from last week’s newsletter. Jessica also 
competed in the Divisional Athletics Team in Long Jump but we missed her name in 
the newsletter. Sorry Jess. 
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Is your Child interested in playing Basketball ?? 

PLAYERS WANTED!! 

Under �� %R\V – Born 200� 
�ZKR DUH FXUUHQWO\ LQ *UDGH � LQ �����

The summer season 2015/16 for Altona (ABBA) starts in October and we  
have interest in a BOYS U10 bottom age team (boys born in 2008).

Basketball is a great way for kids to get active and have fun.   It is a fast 
moving game that involves a lot of variety, including shooting, dribbling, 
passing, rebounding, defence and much more.  The time commitment 
is fairly minimal – one training session a week (approx 45 mins at 
Wembley Primary School in Yarraville) and one game (approx 50 
minutes) at Altona Sports Centre, Altona Meadows. 

If you are interested and would like further information, please visit the 
Wembley Basketball Club website or contact the Club Registrar 
(Tina) via email.

registrar@wembleybasketball.com.au

http://wembleybasketball.com.au/

http://wembleybasketball.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/
Expression-of-Interest-Form.pdf



 
DO YOU HAVE A CHILD WHO STRUGGLES WITH READING 

AND SPELLING? 
 

Speld Victoria’s CEO, Clare Carmody, is coming to visit your school for an information session to 
discuss Specific Learning Difficulties with Teachers and Parents.  

This 45min session includes: 

x Specific Learning Difficulties (eg.dyslexia) 
x About Speld Victoria  
x How to get support for your child or student if you suspect they might have dyslexia 

SPELD Victoria is a membership based, not for profit organisation and registered charity.  For the 
last 46 years we have worked to serve the estimated 1 in 10 Victorians with Specific Learning 
Difficulties (like Dyslexia). 

Today, our shared vision is that every Victorian child has the opportunity to reach their learning 
potential.  We work with our members, government, schools and the community to make this 
vision a reality for children with SLDs. 

When: Wednesday 9th of September 2015 
Where: Wembley Primary School 
Time: 3.45-4.30pm 
 
If you would like to attend please click the link and register your details at 
https://wembleyspeld.eventbrite.com.au  For further information about our organisation please visit 
www.speldvic.org.au  

FREE EXPERT ADVICE on SLD’s Infoline: 1800 051 533 
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MetafitMe'for'parents:'
!
Times!are!Monday!9:15am!until!
9:45am!straight!after!assembly!in!
the!hall!
!
Friday!2:30pm?3:00pm!before!
assembly!in!the!hall.!
!
Toddlers!and!babies!welcome.!
!
$10!per!class,!or!12!classes!for!$100!
First!class!is!FREE!!!!!!
!
For!more!information!call!Kelleigh!
Evans!!!!0419!673!668!or!email!
kelleighevans@gmail.com!

!

THE Y INTERCEPT

Personalised Mathematics 
programs to enhance your child's 
primary school learning
Upcoming programs:
Fractions

Fractions, Decimals &  Percentages

Secondary School Algebra

The Y Intercept is a concept developed by local 
professionals and educators exclusively for the 
children of our Yarraville community.

www.theYintercept.com.au
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Early Bird Special 

10% Off 
Entire Purchase* 

9am-2pm 
Monday-Friday 

*Valid only at Amarts Sports Maribyrnong. Offer extends to full-priced items and not in conjunction with 
other offers. This coupon must be presented at time of purchase. Expires 30/9/15. 
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My Family Medical Clinic
615 Melbourne Road  Spotswood Ph:9241 4859

www.myfamilymc.com.au

Family Medicine
Chronic Disease Management

Mental Health
Child Immunisation

Travel Medicine
Vaccinations

Interpreters available - Vietnameses, Greek, Spanish 
and other languages

BULK 
BILLED Now Open

New 
Patients 
welcome

Walk-ins 
welcome



!
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For more information contact LSC Scott Sutton on 9392-3230

and to celebrate your next birthday at a disco contact Helene on

0418-388-436

LIVE AT THE NEWPORT 
BAPTIST CHURCH HALL

AGES 7 - 14 
$726 Mason Street, Newport
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Williamstown Swimming and Life Saving Club (WS&LSC) runs a fun Nipper s Program for children 
aged 5-14 years (5 years old by Sept 30th). Nippers are taught about surf awareness and surf safety 

through the Surf Life Saving Education Program. 
 

The program is conducted on a Fr iday afternoon at Williamstown beach.  The season begins in 
November and runs through to March, stopping for Christmas and January.  

 
For the upcoming season the club will also be running an accelerated Nippers program on a Sunday 

morning, for more information please attend the information sessions 
 
 

What do you need to do to sign up for  Nippers? 
 

• To participate in the Nippers program, families are required to join the WS&LSC (New Family 
Membership starts from $250) – includes use of the pool and facilities for the year. 

 
• Every member 18 years and over (i.e. both parents/guardians) must have a Working with 

Children’s Check (WWCC), linked to both WS&LSC & LSV – details on website 
(http://www.williamstownslsc.org.au/membership/working-with-children) or at Information 

Sessions.  
Memberships cannot be processed until we receive WWCCs 

!

 
• Attend the Information Session at the club house to answer questions you have! 

 
Information Sessions  
Sunday Oct 4th at 4pm 

Sunday Oct 11th at 10am 
Wednesday Oct 14th at 7pm 

Sunday Oct 18th at 4pm 
 

  
For further information, see our website 

www.williamstownslsc.org.au 
or contact Craig Logan on 0437 555 889. 
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!Chess Ideas 
 
 
 
 
                                      
Ph:  9532 8370 
 
Fax: 9532 8360 
 
 
P.O. Box 3158 
Ripponlea 3185 
 
admin@chessideas.com.au 
 
• Established in 1994  
 
• Teaching in over 100 

schools in Melbourne 
and Ballarat. 

 
• Coaches to the top 

junior students in 
Victoria 

               
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

CHESS REGISTRATION TERM 4, 2015 
(Wembley Primary School) 

 
NAME OF CHILD: __________________________________________________ GRADE: ______________ 
 

  CONTACT PARENT/GUARDIAN: _____________________________________ Ph. #: ________________ 
 
SIGNATURE OF PARENT/GUARDIAN: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Credit Card Details: (Visa and Mastercard only)   
 
NAME ON CARD: ________________________________________________ CARD TYPE: _____________ 
 
CARD NUMBER: ________________________________________________    EXPIRY DATE: __________ 
 
CCV # __________  
 
Please enclose $66.00  and send to:-‘Chess Ideas (Australia) Pty. Ltd.’ PO Box 3158, Ripponlea Vic 3185,  or 
phone 9532 - 8370  or fax 9532 - 8360 with credit card details between the hours of 9:30 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. 

WANT TO FIND OUT ABOUT TOURNAMENTS? Fill in your e-mail details for us 
 

…………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Dates: 27/10 – 8/12 (no 3/11):  6 sessions 
  
Time:  Tuesdays 3.30pm – 4.30pm 
 
Cost:  $11.00 per lesson $66.00 
 
 
 PLEASE NOTE: If chess lessons coincide with swimming or school camp, 
please deduct the cost of these lessons from the total amount.  
Otherwise, students will not receive a refund for classes missed but students 
commencing after the first week do not pay for the earlier lessons.  
 
Cheques should be made payable to “Chess Ideas (Australia) Pty. Ltd.” or we accept 
payment by MasterCard, and Visa either by phone, 9532-8370, fax, 9532-8360, email 
admin@chessideas.com.au  or post. (Please complete the form below and return with 
payment). ALL PAYMENTS CAN NOW BE DONE 
ONLINE AT: www.chessideas.com.au 
 
If your child has a medical condition we should know about please ring our office 
with details. 
                                                                                                                                                             

Play Chess at home against the computer. 
Go to www.chessideas.com.au home page.  

Click on “play chess”. It’s fun! 
 
                                                                                                                                                                

Wembley Primary School 
Chess Club Term 4, 2015 

 
Term 4, Starts 27th October    

 
 

 

 


